
From: Doug Young
Sent: 4/6/2015 9:22:37 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: Burns, James
Subject: FW: Captain Sam's  Spit

 

 

From: Doug Young [mailto:dgyoung@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Monday, April 06, 2015 9:22 AM
To: S. C. Senator Danny Verdin III (dannyverdin@scsenate.gov); SC 
Representative David Hiott (hiott@bellsouth.net)
Cc: Senator Thomas Alexander (SLCIComm@scsenate.gov); 'SC 
Representative Bill Sandifer <sandiferbill@bellsouth.net>'
Subject: Captain Sam's Spit

 

Gentlemen:  Further to my e-mail of last week concerning the proposed housing 
development on Captain Sam’s Spit, located at the end of Kiawah Island, below 
is a Google Map picture of the peninsula in question.  I would have to question 
the sanity of anyone even considering such a project.  The first hurricane that 
comes along will wash anything located there into the surrounding marsh, and 
the owners will come whining to FEMA and the State for help in rebuilding their 
homes where they should not have been in the first place.  If this ill-fated project 
actually gets approved, it should require a $500 million bond from the builder to 
mitigate the mess when the houses are blown from the peninsula..

 

I would also suggest checking the campaign fund donor list of any legislator 
actually supporting this deranged venture.  Where are the ethics laws when you 
need them?

 

Thank you for your consideration of this environmental issue.

 

Doug Young

864-247-3900

 


